
   

Can you help?  
 

Can you offer your support to help the Friends of Sopley School?  

We are planning our Summer Fete for Friday 30th June 

2023 at 3.15pm, on the school field.  

As Chair of the FSS I am looking for old or new parents to help with 

preparation for the fete and help on the big day running stalls! 

Any help at all would be amazing and much appreciated.  

Please contact Terri on 07583 104037 to offer your support.  

Without the support of parents, we will not be able to hold such 

crucial events to help raise money for our wonderful school and 

children. It would be such a shame to have to cancel this event, like 

others, due to minimal support. 
 

Thank you in advance.  

Kind regards, Terri Todd 

Chair - Friends of Sopley School 

 

friendsofsopleyschool@outlook.com  

https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064624068322  
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